

Thursday 3rd March

Wednesday 9th March

Thursday 17th March:

Wednesday 30th March:

Thursday 31st March:

Thursday 31st March:

Wednesday 25th May:

Friday 1st April:

Friday 25th March:

Tues 22nd & Wed 23rd March:

Weekly Newsletter

Diary Dates

Monday 7th March

Year 3 Forest Session—children to come in PE kit and

bring their Forest School Clothes and Wellies. Please ensure they have a hat and gloves.

Year 2 Trip to Skipton Castle

Year 5 Trip to Brockholes

Parents Evening

Non– Uniform Day

Class Photographs

Year 4's class Assembly at 2.30pm—NEW DATE

Easter Bingo

School Closes for Easter at 2pm.

Year 6 Trip to London and Houses of Parliament



The Day The Crayons Quit Staff on World Book Day!

We had a fabulous day in school, the children looked brilliant and had so much fun!

Thankyou for your support.



Ashworth & Sharples

Won the House Points last half term. This week they enjoyed their extra playtime. The children love collecting house points for their teams! Ask your child if they have received house points this week and if they can remember why.





A huge WELL DONE to our Year 5 and Year 6 footballers that played brilliantly at Sharples High School this week!

We were super proud of them!

Easter Bingo







Friday 25th March is a Non-Uniform Day

In return please send in Easter Eggs or Easter sweets/chocolate.

We will be hosting **Easter Egg Dingo** on Thursday 31st March more details to follow.

Book In a Box

We were so thrilled with the wonderful entries for our book in a box competition, they were of such a high standard. Well done to EVERYONE that took part. You are all wonderful.

Here is a picture of the winner from each class. They received a book voucher for Waterstones and there were also two runners up from each class.





Punctuality

- A polite reminder that school <u>starts at 9am.</u>
- Children start learning in classes from 8.50am.
- Teachers set 'morning activities' for the children to complete.
- This is often a recap and important. Please endeavour to get your child in to school **BEFORE 9am**.
- Staff use this ten minutes for additional interventions and support.
- Please support children to be in school ahead of time
- Older children can be encouraged to organise their own things for school the night before.

Thank you for your support with this!

Ukrainian Collection

Thank you for your support with our collection of items to support Ukrainian refugees entering Poland. We have been really overwhelmed at the generosity shown!

A big thanks too to Eric's mum from Y1. She is co-ordinating the collection through her work and been busy picking up your donations!

